Attn: Beneficiary,

The National assembly of the presidency has been watching with kin interest, your transaction with Payment committee/south African reserve bank. In this regards, we want to make it clearly to you that the South African Government through the presidency and Federal Ministry of finance have release and made your approved fund available for the immediate transfer into your nominated bank account via digitized transfer.

Consequently, you are requested to reconfirm this information’s. Full Names: Country: Direct Phone Number: Bank Name: Bank Address: Bank Account Number: Routing Number: Swift Code: This will enable us obtain an affidavit of true ownership for you to endorse the original fund release order documents for immediate transfer of your money. This is subjected to the South African Government enabling/decree of 1999 as amended which stipulates categorically that, before any contract/next of kin funds exceeding $100,000.00 can be transferred into beneficiary’s overseas bank account, the beneficiary/account owner must endorse the original release order documents. 

Please, take immediate action to this piece of advice to avoid delay. The South African Government cannot condone any delay or your inability to comply with this information. Your money have long been approved and made available for the immediate bank to bank swift direct telegraphic transfer into your bank account through digitized system. Your anticipated cooperation will be highly appreciated.

Faithfully,

Williams

Emails:mr.williams_chris001@hotmail.com

